
From: Conrad Tsang 

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 10:18 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Public meeting Alert - 101 Bloomington  

Hi I am a resident in the Oak Ridges area of Richmond Hill.  I just want express my 
counter opinions of building a 12-storey building instead of complying to the area limit of 
4-storey. 

Regards, 

Conrad 
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